SE Regional Campus Team Reunion Fellowship: June 9-11, 2016, Athens, GA

Dear saints,

The SE regional campus team reunion fellowship will take place in Athens, GA from June 9-11,

2016. We will be considering the Word, the ministry, the campus labor, the gospel, the building up of the
church, and the coming year together. This regional fellowship is open to the churches in the southeast;
however, only those registered may attend.

Location: Church in Athens
Meeting Hall: 249 Waddell St., Athens, GA 30605
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 6767, Athens, GA 30604
Email: churchinathens.conference@gmail.com
Questions: Robert Phillips 678- 662-8857

Schedule: Elders and player-coaches will begin at 3:30 p.m. on Thursday, June 9.

The team members will begin on-site check-in at 5 p.m. followed by dinner and fellowship
at 6 p.m. on Thursday, June 9. The reunion will end at 12:30 p.m. on Saturday, June 11.

Hospitality: Will be provided firstly to campus full-timers and students. If there is hospitality space
available, registered community saints will be offered hospitality based on the order the
registration packets are received. We recommend all the community saints book local
hotel rooms and plan on staying there. We also ask everyone to please refrain from
making your own hospitality arrangements with the local saints as we will need the
space. :

Childcare will NOT be provided during the reunion. Please make your own arrangements
off-site.

Registration: $35 per person, includes dinner Friday and Saturday / lunch on Saturday
' Due May 15 - Locality Group Summary form
Email to churchinathens.conference@gmail.com or fax: (404) 751-2772
Postmark registration by May 16, 2016. Send payment to:

Church in Athens
Attn: Reunion
P.O. Box 6767
, Athens, GA 30604
If you have questions about registration, please email
churchinathens.conference(@gmail.com or call Hallie Williamson at 706-424-0530.

Recommended Hotels: breakfast included
Holiday Inn Express (706) 546-8122
Best Western (706) 546-7311
Country Inn & Suites (706) 612-9100

We look to the Lord for His blessing on our time together.



